
*Parent Resources and a Video Library are now available on our website.
*Newsletters/event information emailed directly to you.  If you would like to be on an
email list, please contact us.

You wanted to connect with other families in your neighbourhood...
*We added weekly virtual Parent Gatherings, and Community Connections 
in many  areas across Lambton County. 

*Materials to make props for songs, finger plays etc. to use during our Community
Connections and Circle Time Gathering were distributed!  
(Limited circle bags available, contact us for pick up in Forest or Petrolia.) 
*Materials were provided for Friday special events like the Bike Rodeo and 
Fun with Bugs programs.

We want to hear from you again!  
Look for another survey coming soon that 

will help to guide our future programs.

In late June we put out a survey, and the families in Sarnia/Lambton responded!  
In order to better serve you, we made some changes based on your responses!

Some of you do not use Facebook...

You wanted materials for your children to use....

You wanted more activity ideas for children and preferred
pre-recorded videos to watch during the summer...

We heard you!!

*Many videos, activity posts and learning resources were created and uploaded for you
to enjoy at your convenience. See Lambton EarlyON Facebook page and website.

Contact information:
https://earlyonlambton.ca/

We would love to check-in with you, and provide engaging learning experiences for your children!

*The Parent & Professional Resource Centre (PPRC) supports early childhood professionals and
parents/caregivers with creating free learning materials for children.  If you would like to create
and pick up learning materials, click here to learn more and submit a service request.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=0HxBtnMfcUSaOSCVOCKjSg1iU8mVq3pIh4pazmo3IxFUNUYxT0RCR1NCMVUzRzNCME00WldWMVkwMiQlQCN0PWcu

